
      

 

 

 

 

1. Pizza, pizza, pizza - Citadel Cares will be holding their monthly pizza lunch 

this Thursday.  As always, we will have pizza, donuts, iced tea and 

chips.  Please come and support us! 

 

 

2. Grade 8s - Are you a student that is interested in exploring big ideas like 

identity, social justice, and independence? Do you like to work on longer 

term projects that connect English, Social Studies, Art? Do you like to 

collaborate with other creatives? If so, you may be interested in the 

JumpstART program for Grade 9s at Gleneagle. There will be an 

information meeting in the MPX at 11:00am on Thursday, if you'd like to 

know more. 

 

3. The Youth Lounge is closed today for nut break and lunch. Devon is out of 

the building.  If you need anything, please see Ms. Pitman. 
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